
From: Williams, Gary <grwilliams@hearst.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 11:14 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib; Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Coe Ramsey; Carol Heynen (CHEYNEN@brookspierce.com) 
Subject: Information from KOAT-TV for K20GU 
 
Mohammad.  Thank you for your assistance with our STA application.  
Please make the following  
changes to our STA request for K20GU. 
 
Signal = Digital 
Mask = Simple 
ERP = .05kw (not 0.5kw) this was a typo. 
 
Thank you. Please let me know if you have any further questions.  I do 
appreciate your assistance with  
this request.  
 
Gary Williams 
Director of Engineering 
KOAT-TV 
grwilliams@hearst.com 
ph 505-884-6285 
Cell 505-934-3733 
  
 


